Wellbeing Vice-President

This is a part-time, voluntary role running from 17 June 2024 - 30 June 2025.
What's the role?

e To act as the recognised spokesperson for students relevant to their position and act in the
best interests of the students at St Mary's University

e To represent students to the union, the university and national bodies, as appropriate.

e To actively ensure that SMSU is meeting the wellbeing and welfare needs of students.

e To produce activity reports discussing information shared at University committee meetings
which shall be presented to the relevant Union Committees.

e To actively gather feedback and ideas related to wellbeing from students and to then
represent and communicate key information and decisions back to them, closing the
feedback loop.

e To chair meetings and host focus groups.

e To engage with the democratic processes of SMSU by attending the Executive Committee
and the Student Members meeting (formerly AGM).

e To run campaigns in collaboration with the Sabbatical Officers (Education President and
Student Life President) and other Part time Officers to effect change.

e To feedback to students about the work they have been doing through reports, in person
meetings and through social media.

What's in it for me?

e Amazing opportunity to develop leadership, communication and negotiation skills

e Potential to influence change to benefit all students at St Mary’'s University with regard to
student wellbeing

e Great CV builder that will help you stand out from the crowd

e Opportunity to meet, network and socialise with students from all backgrounds from across
the University

e Opportunity to become more involved in SMSU

Am | eligible?

This role is open to any current student at the St Mary’s University and who will continue to be a
student at St Mary’s University until 31 July 2025.

StManry’s
Univenrsity
Students’
Union

Got a question? Email us at voice.smsu@stmarys.ac.uk!



Inclusion Vice-President

This is a part-time, voluntary role running from 17 June 2024 - 30 June 2025.

What's the role?

e To act as the recognised spokesperson for students relevant to their position and act in the
best interests of the students at St Mary's University

e To represent students to the union, the university and national bodies, as appropriate.

e To actively ensure that SMSU and the University policies protect the rights of and promote
the involvement of liberation students in the Union

e To produce activity reports discussing information shared at University committee meetings
which shall be presented to the relevant Union Committees.

e To actively gather feedback and ideas related to inclusivity from students and to then
represent and communicate key information and decisions back to them, closing the
feedback loop.

e To work closely with members of different communities and liberation campaigns and
societies, to understand and effectively represent the views of others.

e To chair meetings and host focus groups.

e To engage with the democratic processes of SMSU by attending the Executive Committee
and the Student Members meeting (formerly AGM).

e To run campaigns in collaboration with the Sabbatical Officers (Education President and
Student Life President) and other Part time Officers to effect change.

e To feedback to students about the work they have been doing through reports, in person
meetings and through social media.

What's in it for me?

e Amazing opportunity to develop leadership, communication and negotiation skills

e Potential to influence change to benefit all students at St Mary’s University

e Great CV builder that will help you stand out from the crowd

e Opportunity to meet, network and socialise with students from all backgrounds from across
the University

e QOpportunity to become more involved in SMSU

Am | eligible?

This role is open to any current student at the St Mary’s University and who will continue to be a
student at St Mary’s University until 31 July 2025.
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Got a question? Email us at voice.smsu@stmarys.ac.uk!



Postgraduate Vice-President

This is a part-time, voluntary role running from 17 June 2024 - 30 June 2025.
What's the role?

e To act as the recognised spokesperson for students relevant to their position and act in the
best interests of the students at St Mary’s University.

e To represent postgraduate students to the union, the university and national bodies, as
appropriate.

e To produce activity reports discussing information shared at University committee meetings
which shall be presented to the relevant Union Committees.

e To actively gather feedback and ideas from postgraduate students and to then represent
and communicate key information and decisions back to them, closing the feedback loop.

e To work closely with Subject Chairs and course reps to support and represent the academic
experience of postgraduate students.

e To chair meetings and host focus groups.

e To engage with the democratic processes of SMSU by attending the Executive Committee
and the Student Members meeting (formerly AGM).

e To run campaigns in collaboration with the Sabbatical Officers (Education President and
Student Life President) and other Part time Officers to effect change.

e To feedback to students about the work they have been doing through reports, in person
meetings and through social media.

What's in it for me?

e Amazing opportunity to develop leadership, communication and negotiation skills

e Potential to influence change to benefit postgraduate students at St Mary’s University

e Great CV builder that will help you stand out from the crowd

e Opportunity to meet, network and socialise with postgraduate students from all over the
University

e QOpportunity to become more involved in SMSU

Am | eligible?

This role is open to any current postgraduate student at the St Mary’s University and who will
continue to be a student at St Mary’s University until 31 July 2025.
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Got a question? Email us at voice.smsu@stmarys.ac.uk!



International Vice-President

This is a part-time, voluntary role running from 17 June 2024 - 30 June 2025.

What's the role?

e To act as the recognised spokesperson for international students and act in the best
interests of the students at St Mary’s University.

e To represent international students to the union, the university and national bodies, as
appropriate.

e To produce activity reports discussing information shared at University committee meetings
which shall be presented to the relevant Union Committees.

e To actively gather feedback and ideas from international students and to then represent
and communicate key information and decisions back to them, closing the feedback loop.

e To chair meetings and host focus groups.

e To engage with the democratic processes of SMSU by attending the Executive Committee
and the Student Members meeting (formerly AGM).

e To run campaigns in collaboration with the Sabbatical Officers (Education President and
Student Life President) and other Part time Officers to effect change.

e To feedback to students about the work they have been doing through reports, in person
meetings and through social media.

What's in it for me?

e Amazing opportunity to develop leadership, communication and negotiation skills

e Potential to influence change to benefit international students at St Mary’s University

e Great CV builder that will help you stand out from the crowd

e Opportunity to meet, network and socialise with international students from all over the
University

e Opportunity to become more involved in SMSU

Am | eligible?

This role is open to any current international student at the St Mary’s University and who will
continue to be a student at St Mary’s University until 31 July 2025.
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